
TH RUSTON B. IWORTON 
KENTUCKY. 

'Zfrtifeb Zfafez Zeuale 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 

October 5, 1967 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d' Or Press 
Hyattstown, Maryland 20734 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

It was indeed kind of you to commend me for my recent 
comments in regard to Viet Nam and I deeply appreciate 
your thoughtfulness in doing so. You may be sure of 
my continuing efforts to bring about meaningful nego-
tiations to end this conflict. 

With best wishes,  

Sincere y yours 

uston B. Morton 

TBM:ds 


